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Welcome to our June 2022 Fritsma Factor Cheat Sheet. Summer has finally arrived in North 
America, and we hope conditions are comfortable wherever you are, and that your Covid 
restrictions are growing less and less necessary. 

May and June 2022 Quick Questions 
Our May 2022 Quick Question asked, "What assay should be deleted from the thrombosis risk 
factor profile?" See the results of our survey and comments. You may want to add your comments, 
as thrombosis risk testing profiles are constructed and employed differently in facilities around the 
world. 
Our June 2022 Quick Question asks, “What viscoelastometry [VET] equipment is employed in your 
ER or OR?” I [Geo] will report your responses in my Wednesday, June 29, 2:45–3:45 presentation, 
“Operating Room Hemostasis Testing” at the ASCLS Joint Annual Meeting June 26–30 in Grand 
Rapids, Michigan, USA I will discuss VET’s application to blood product and anticoagulant 
management. The conference is hybrid and will be available online, and I will post my handout on 
Fritsma Factor on June 8. 
 Coming Events 
Watch Fritsma Factor for a Mid-June announcement introducing a three-part “Coag Conversations” 
webinar featuring Brandon M. Henry, MD, entitled “What have we learned about inflammation and 
thrombosis since the COVID-19 outbreak?” Dr. Henry is a physician scientist and investigative 
pathologist affiliated with the Cincinnati Children's Hospital Medical Center. 
Please visit our Conference Calendar, as many hemostasis conferences are scheduled for June, 
July, and August. The May 8–11 2022 World Federation of Hemophilia conference, held in 
Montreal, is past, but many of its presentations are available online. Besides ASCLS in June, ISTH 
meets July 9–13 in London, AACC July 24–28 in Chicago, and THSNA, August 16–18 in Chicago. 
Watch for the Precision BioLogic Inc booth at THSNA. 
Thank you for your loyalty to The Fritsma Factor. 
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